
 

 

MEMO 
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 

 

Through: Brad Corcoran, City Manager 

 

From:  Bev O’Dell, Director of Engineering 

 

Cc:  Sheralene S. Thompson, City Clerk, CMC, MMC 

  Kelly K. Stultz, AICP, Director of Planning & Inspections 

 

Date:  June 8, 2015 

 

Re: Consideration of Proposed Water Main Installation by 

Dan River Water, Inc. on Talley Road 

 

 

Dan River Water, Inc. has submitted preliminary plans, prepared by William E. Mitchell, 

P.E., showing the proposed installation of replacement and new water mains along Talley 

Road.  The engineer’s report submitted with the preliminary plans indicates that 2,840 LF 

of 6-inch diameter water main, as well 815 LF of 2-inch diameter water main is proposed 

for the Talley Road project.  The improvements to their system would allow for the 

possible addition of 26 existing houses as new customers in the project area. 

 

Mike Lemons, Utility Supervisor for Dan River Water, Inc., is requesting that City 

Council grant approval for the proposed water main installation so that it can be 

constructed, in accordance with the water purchase agreement between the City of Eden 

and Dan River Water, Inc. 

  

The plans are available for review in the Engineering Department, and scanned images 

have been made for your review. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Mike Lemons prior to 

the June City Council meeting. 

 

Thanks for reviewing and considering this matter. 

 

Engineering Department 
P.O. Box 70, Eden, NC  27289-0070 

308 E. Stadium Drive, Eden, NC  27288 

(336) 623-2110 

Fax (336) 623-4041 

  


